[bookmark: _GoBack]May is also Tick-Borne Disease Awareness Month in New Jersey. During the warm weather months (April-October), when children are more likely to be playing outside, it’s important to learn how to best protect them from tick bites and tick-borne illness. This Parent Letter provides important information on this topic. Visit the NJDOH “Fight the Bite” page for more information and resources.
